
Date: 2/3/2017 7:40:49 AM 
Subject: RE: The Lieutenant Governor's Office

From: Burton, Kenneth <krburton@aging.sc.gov>
To: 'Andy Young' <ayoung@lac.sc.gov>
CC: Morris, Steve <smorris@aging.sc.gov>

'Danny Varat' <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Mr. Young,

Since you were interested in the Ombudsman and South Carolina Vulnerable Adult Guardian ad
Litem Program primarily, the first three lines of the report is the information that is relevant. The South 
Carolina Vulnerable Adult Guardian ad Litem is specifically state funds and created by state statue. 
Then, the revenue and expenditure follows in the order of the Lieutenant Governor Office for
administration, Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging, and followed by the various programs or
statutory requirements, such as Silver Haired Legislature. Majority of our grants are related in to the
Older American Act.

I will be glad to answer any questions and go over the information to ensure a clear understanding of 
the information. If we need to arrange to seat down, I am willing to make time as well. If I can be any 
further assistance, please let me know.

Thanks,

Ken Burton
Finance Manager
Lieutenant Governor's Office
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 
Phone: 803-734-9917 
Fax: 803-734-9887
krburton@aging.sc.gov

From: Andy Young [mailto:ayoung@lac.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 7:47 PM
To: Burton, Kenneth
Cc: Morris, Steve; 'Danny Varat'
Subject: RE: The Lieutenant Governor's Office

Ken,

Could you identify which line items pertain the Ombudsman program, the Older Americans Act program, and the 
Vulnerable Adult Guardian Ad Litem program as well as the line items that include more than one program? For 
many of the line items it seems clear, but for some I am uncertain.

Andy Young
SCLAC
803-253-7612
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From: Burton, Kenneth [mailto:krburton@aging.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2017 3:49 PM
To: Andy Young <ayoung@lac.sc.gov>
Cc: Morris, Steve <smorris@aging.sc.gov>; 'Danny Varat' <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: The Lieutenant Governor's Office

Mr. Young,

I have attached the state appropriation, revenues, and expenditures for the Lieutenant Governor's
Office and Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging for Fiscal Year 2016 by programs and funding type. 
I appreciate you taking time to meet to ensure we provide you with the proper information in a useful 
manner yesterday. If I can be of any more assistance, please let me know.

Thanks,

Ken Burton
Finance Manager
Lieutenant Governor's Office
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 
Phone: 803-734-9917 
Fax: 803-734-9887
krburton@aging.sc.gov
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